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Friends of Loudwater School 

(FOLS) 
 

Dear Reader, 

We would like to thank everyone who was able to support the 

Macmillan coffee morning today with cake donations and 

attending in person it was great to see you there and to raise 

funds for a great charity. 

 

 

Our FOLS meeting on Wednesday went well; planning events 

for the forthcoming year. If you 

have any ideas for fund raising or 

have an hour or two to spare we 

would love to hear from you 

and/or have your help on our 

friendly committee. As they say 

many hands make light work! 

 

Would you like to attend the very 

popular Mr India social evening on Wednesday 7th 

November? It is a jolly event and a nice opportunity to get to 

know other parents. Please see Natalie Ross or other FOLS 

committee members to put your name down. Tickets are £20 

per head for a set menu.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Wednesday 31st October 

Bags 2 School 

 

Wednesday 7th November 

Mr India Social Evening 

 

Friday 14th December 

Christmas Panto 
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Our discounted tickets for the Christmas Panto are selling out 

fast. This year it is ‘Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs’ at the 

Wycombe Swan Theatre. Tickets are £21.00 each and are sold 

on a first come first served basis. If you are interested, please 

complete the form which was sent out in book bags this week 

or alternatively FOLS will be on the hill on Friday mornings and 

at pick-up with forms to complete. Card payments are 

accepted. 

 

 

 

 


